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It's somewhat ironic that the committee would propose a $5mil cut to Internet access funding for rural schools at
 basically the same time schools are doing their state mandated AMP standardized testing which requires high speed
 Internet. 

If this is the legislature taking a stand against standardized testing, I'm all for it.

Justin Marchbanks
Gustavus, AK
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